
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   

Friday 23rd April 

  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Get set… we’re taking part in Sustrans Big Pedal 2021, the UK’s largest inter-school cycling, 

walking, wheeling and scooting challenge. Our challenge runs from 26 April to 30 April. It’s 

free and we would love everyone to be involved. 

 

What do you need to do? 

Encourage your child(ren) to take active journeys to school on as many days as possible 

during the event, this can be walking, scooting or cycling to school each day. 

 

Why we are taking part 

Sustrans Big Pedal is a great way to get children active, which is important for physical health 

and mental wellbeing.  

Active school runs also help to reduce congestion and air pollution outside the school gate 

and Covid-19 has made active travel to school is even more important. The Department for 

Education have said encouraging active travel to school helps “to enable pupils to be 

physically active while encouraging physical distancing.” 

Plus there are some great prizes to be won every day if we get enough children taking part! 

 

Cycle, walk, scoot and snap to win family prizes 

You and your family can also win prizes during Sustrans Big Pedal. Simply post a photo of 

you and your child(ren) cycling, walking, wheeling or scooting to school on social media 
during the challenge using #BigPedalWin.  

To be in with a chance of winning, you’ll need to follow Sustrans on Instagram 

instagram.com/sustrans, Twitter twitter.com/sustrans or Facebook facebook.com/Sustrans. 

Be sure to check the terms and conditions found on the Big Pedal website prior to entering 

the competition. 

 

Children can bring their scooters or bikes into school each day and store them 

in their bubbles.  

Children who have scooted to school will also be able to use these during the 

day. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mr Wilkins 

Assistant Head of School 

Head of School: Mrs Rachel Dinnis 
Assistant Head of School: Mr Simon Wilkins 
 
Weston Mill Community Primary Academy 
Ferndale Road, Weston Mill, Plymouth, Devon 
PL2 2EL 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 (01752) 365250        
 e-mail: westonmill.office@discoverymat.co.uk 

 www.discoverymat.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

Weston Mill Community 
Primary Academy 

Chief Executive Officer – Mrs A Nettleship 

http://www.instagram.com/sustrans
https://twitter.com/sustrans
http://www.facebook.com/Sustrans


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


